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January 22, 2019

The Honorable Tom Kalisz, State Deputy
Arizona Knights of Columbus

Knights of Columbus Charity, Inc.

14175 W. Indian School Rd., Ste B4-626
Geodyear, AZ 85395

Dear State Deputy Kalisz,

['am deeply grateful to you and for our brother Knights for the most generous donation of
$20,000.00 (twenty thousand dollars, check # 1839) for the Cathedral Square Project of the
Diocese of Tucson. Receiving this wonderful gift at the recent banquet held on January 21% at
Tucson’s Skyline Country Club, an annual event sponsored by our brother Knights of Columbus,
made for a truly blessed and joyful evening.

The noble generosity and good works of the Knights of Columbus are well known. As I
mentioned at the beginning of the Mass celebrated before the banquet, the Knights of Columbus
are a bishop’s best friend! We need only look to the Knights to see how the charitable spirit of
the Gospel can come to life in wonderful and unique ways, blessing the Church in abundance.

Be assured of a special remembrance in my Masses and prayers. I pray that the Lord will smile
upon all your endeavors and that our brother Knights and their families will know exceptional
blessings in the new year unfolding before us.
With deep gratitude I remain,

Very sincerely yours in Christ Jesus,

Most Rev. Edward J. Weisenburger
Bishop of Tucson



